
April 2018 Booster Meeting Notes  

Date: April 9, 2018 

Attendance 
Mark Cravens, Paula Schaefer, Craig Janeck, Carolyn Lenz, Stephanie Roberts, Larissa Kahle, 
Zac Keiner, Andy Bethea, Bob Groskopf, Erin Spidare, Sue Mullin, Leigh Mahoney, Linda 
DeStefano, Linda Pitzer, Sarah Noschang, Karen Shea, Julie Connell, Tim Englebrink (guest) 

Spring Sports 
•  Boys Volleyball 

• Season is going well 
• Season ends May  
• Surveys – sending mid-season surveys around beginning of May 

• Track 
• Season underway 
• Working on an all team service project 

Fall Sports 
• Girls Volleyball  

• Registration will open March 19 thru April 27 
• Open Gyms- end of April, Youth Evaluations- early May, Varsity Evaluations- mid-May 

• Golf 
• Registration is open 
• Scott Thomas will be A team coach. Looking for a B team coach. 
• Looking for a shadow for Sue/coordinator 

• Football 
• Registration is open 
• Helmets are being reconditioned, league meetings coming up 

• Cheer 
• Registration will open this week 

Winter Sports 
• Season Ending Surveys are complete 

Storage Space 
• Meyer Center 
• Inside Gym (closet and cage) 
• Possibly kindergarten building basement 

Uniforms 
• Looking into new uniforms for football and boys basketball (5-8th grade) 



Open Positions 
• Boys Youth Basketball coordinator 
• Gym scheduling coordinator  

Boosters Outing 
• Friday May 18 at Wetherington 
• Registration open 

Closing Prayer 

Next Meeting: May 7 


